UK 03 1994

Docket Nos. 50-245; 50-336; 50-423
EA 94-091
Mr. John F. Opeka
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
P.O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06141-0270
Dear Mr. Opeka
SUBJECT:  MILLSTONE COMBINED INSPECTION 50-245/94-20; 50-336/94-18; AND
50-423/94-17
In our May 20, 1994 correspondence transmitting the subject Inspection Report, the top line
on the second page of the letter was inadvertently omitted. Enclosed is a replacement page 2.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you.

Sincerely,

Origina! Signed By:
Richard R. Keimig

At“Tames H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety
and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure: Replacement Page 2

I
3 . D it 3 ) l




Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 2

w/encl:

B. Miller, Senior Vice President, Millstone Station

E. Scace, Vice President, Nuclear Operations Services

F. Haynes, Nuclear Unit Director

H. Bouchard, Nuclear Unit Director

R. Dacimo, Nuclear Unit Director

R. M. Kacich, Director, Nuclear Planning, Licensing and Budgeting
J. Solymossy, Director of Nuclear Quality and Assessment Services
Gerald Garfield, Esquire

Nicholas Reynolds, Esquire

K. Abraham, PAO (2)

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

State of Connecticut SLO Designee

NRC Resident Inspector

cC
D.
S.

H.
G.
F.

OFFICIAL RE 2 COPY

IE 35




Northeast Nuclear Energy Company 3

bee wiencl:

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
L. Doerflein, DRP, RI

G. Meyer, DRS, RI

RI:DRES

Joy ;,,

06/% /94

CFFICIAL T

ORD COPY



